
LAW OFFICE OF 
JOHN E. MCCLUSKEY, ESQ., P.C. 

John E. ~kCluskcy 1325 lklmont Street 
jc>hn@rmlawma.com Brockton, .\IA 02301 

Phone 508-583-2221 
Fax 508-584-4614 

September I 0, 2022 

Kenneth Galligan, Chair 
Brockton Board of Appeals 
45 School Street 
Brockton, MA 0230 I 

RE: Petition of Boys & Girls Clubs of Metro South, Inc. 

Dear Mr. Galligan: 

Kindly accept this correspondence as the Notice of Withdrawal of the petition of the 
Boys & Girls Clubs of Metro South Inc. for property on Belmont Street being part of the 
Eldon B. Keith Field. This was scheduled to be heard on Tuesday, September 13, 2022. 

We thank you for your cooperation in this matter. 

Sincerely, 

John E. McCluskey, Esq. 

cc: 
Derek Heim 
James Plouffe 
Christopher C. Veale, Esq. 
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